
Tuesday 7th May 2019 

No: 29 

Please note: To access our school 

website, type in to your search engine 

ww.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk  

 

  Twitter: 

       @stfrancis_school 

Headteacher: Miss E. Harris               

Deputy Headteacher: Ms. C. Gillespie 

Friary Road, Peckham, SE15 1RQ 

020 7639 0187 

office@stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk 

Whole School Mass 

Thank you to Mr Doyle 

and the pupils of Class I1 

who led our school Mass 

last week. 

Dear God,                                   

We come together to say 

thank you for Mary, 

Mother of Jesus, and our 

Mother too. Help us, like 

Mary, to listen and do 

what you want.                                  

Amen 

 

 

Please join us for Mass 

this Thursday, 9th May  

at 9.30am 

Mass will be led by                   

Class C2 and Year 1   

will attend. 

Young Marketeers 

Three pupils from Year 3 went 

along to Borough Market to learn 

how to plant fruit & vegetable 

seeds. They are taking part in a 

project, where local schools grow 

and sell their own produce for a 

charity called ‘’Fare Share’. They 

will return to the Borough Market 

in the summer and for every £1 

they make from selling their fruit 

& veg on their stall, it will provide 

four meals for less                             

fortunate people. 

Our Young Marketeers were 

Keanu & Qwincy: Class N1  &                                

Francess—Class N2 

Thank you to Miss Banton for           

organising this project and                     

Mrs Carter for accompanying the 

children. 

 

 

“Dear Young                  

Life is a gift from 

God. The voice of 

Jesus is                            

unmistakeable! He 

guides us along the 

path of life.”                     

Pope Francis. 

Class Photographs                                   

Orders were collected last week                       

and when they are returned,                             

we will hand them to your children to 

bring home. 

  

Year 6 SATs Tests                                   

Parents and Carers are reminded that 

all year 6 pupils will be taking their 

SATs tests next week. Please ensure 

that your children attend school every 

day and have early nights (we suggest 

no TV or game stations in their                    

bedroom) Year 6 will be served                     

breakfast each morning                                   

(Monday—Thursday) during test week. 

This is provided by the school at no cost 

to the Parents or Carers. Only Year 6 

pupils are allowed to enter the                          

premises from 8.30am.                                                             

We have no provision for siblings.  

Thank you 

REMINDER: School Journey -               

Full payment was due on or before last 

Friday, 3rd May.                                     

Please bring your card and payment to 

the office this week.                                                         

Cheques must have your card number 

and expiry date on the back. 

Thank you.  

Greenwich Observatory                                         

Last week Class I2 visited The Royal 

Observatory in Greenwich. They took 

part in a show in the planetarium called, 

‘The Universe at our Doorstep’.                                

It took them on a tour of our solar                   

system and they were able the learn  

extra information about planets we may 

not know about. Their leader, Doctor Ed 

gave them a lot of details that will help 

them understand our new science topic, 

Earth and Space. They had a great time 

and even got to see the wonderful views 

of London from the Meridian line! 
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Tuesday 7th May                                        

Parent/ Carer Course: (2)                                

‘Helping Your Child To Read’                                   

9.30am—12 noon.                                                 

Wednesday 8th May                                                

Greenwich Observatory: Class I1                                   

Thursday 9th May                                           

Mass led by Class C2                                                                             

Friday 10th May                                                  

Museum of London: Class A1                             

Monday 13th May                                                       

Year 6 : SATs Week                                          

Museum of London: Class A2                                           

Tuesday 14th May                                       

Parent/ Carer Course: (3)                              

‘Helping Your Child To Read’                             

Thursday 16th May                                                         

River Walk—Class F1                                          

Friday 17th May                                                

River Walk—Class F2                                           

Tuesday 21st May                                              

Parent/ Carer Course: (4)                                   

‘Helping Your Child To Read’                                   

                                                                      

 

                                                                                   

St. Joseph 

   

                                                

Monday                                                              

PE Club: Mrs Cross 3.45-4.45pm                                                        

Maths Booster: Ms Sonia                         

3.30pm-4pm                                                             

Reading Booster: Ms Esau               

3.30pm-4pm                                                         

Literacy Booster: Miss Finbow 

3.15pm-4pm                                       

Writing Booster: Ms Gillespie                 

3.30pm-4.30pm                                                            

Podcasting: Mr Hunt                    

3.30pm –4.30pm                                         

Tuesday                                                   

Cross Stitch: Mrs Cross                          

3.45-4.45pm                                                                              

Football (Girls) Mr Bobby                           

3.45pm—4.30pm                                             

Reading Booster: Mrs Covington                

3.15-4.15pm                                                 

Wednesday                                                       

Maths Booster: Miss Jones                 

3.30pm-4.15pm                                               

Reading Booster: Mrs Covington 

3.15pm-4.15pm                                                                                   

Ukele Lessons: Ms Deborah                      

3.30pm-4.30pm                                                            

Football (Boys): Mr Bobby                         

3.30pm-4.30pm                                               

Cooking Club: Ms McAndrew                        

3.45pm-4.45pm                                                    

Thursday                                                    

Maths Booster: Miss Harris                         

8am-8.45am                                                            

24 Club: Miss Agnes                                

3.30pm-4.30pm                                           

Writing Booster: Mrs Gordon                           

3.15pm-4pm                                                     

Writing Booster: Mrs Moronkeji 

3.45pm-4.45pm                                             

Able Writers Club: Mrs Newell 

3.45pm-4.45pm                                                                                                       

Friday                                                            

Writing Booster: Mrs Moronkeji                 

3.45-4.45pm                                                   

Violin Lessons: Mr Adam                   

3.45pm—4.45pm                             

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
60 60 120 

St. 

Claire  
30 60 90 

St. 

Mary 
30 50 80 

St.            

Joseph 
60 70 130 

Nursery Qanit  Moyomade  

F1 Alusine  Divine  

F2 Caitlyn  Sapphire  

R1 Hassan  Carol  

R2 Priscila  Michelle  

A1 DeAndre Mahrlee-Katie 

A2 Michaella  Luis  

N1 Rafael  Ocean  

N2 Iteoluwakiishi  Kyon-Jae 

C1 Ore  Valentina  

C2 Mercy  Vera  

I1 Osamwen  Orobosa  

I2 Amia  Emmanuel  

S1 Michael  Mannah  

S2 Anthony  Ugochinyere  

Rosalie  Nursery  

Imran  F1  

Leon  F2  

Nicole  R1  

Keisy  R2  

Yusuf  A1  

David A A2  

Israel  N1  

D’Andre N2  

Serena  C1  

Akinwumi  C2  

Kennedy  I1  

Joshua  I2  

Josiah  S1  

Laura  S2  

Mariam              

Class I2                     

Olivia               

Class I2                                                                                

Oghenekenu                  

Class S1  

 

    

Monday 3rd June 2019                                                  

Staff training.                                                     

School closed to all pupils. 

Monday 27th May—

Friday 31st May 

      Stars   

      of the  

      Week 


